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-General Faculties Council, Nov 4th (1.5hrs) 
-Agility Council Meeting, Nov 18th (1.5hrs) 
-Innovation Zone Training/Tutorial, Nov 22nd (4 hrs) 
-General Assembly Team Bonding, Nov 22nd (3hrs) 
-Strategic Planning Committee, December 2nd (2hrs) 
 

General Faculties Council 
I attended the Nov 4th GFC meeting at which we discussed the provincial 
budget and the implications it has for our post-secondary institution. The 
other item we discussed was the adoption of Chicago Principles and in 
what way our university is adapting them. Lastly, there was an omnibus 
motion to amend the academic calendar for consistencies sake. 
 
Agility Council Meeting 
I attended the Nov 18th Agility Council Meeting at which we discussed the 
application process and possible revisions to the Agility Food for Thought 
Grant Application. In addition to this I received a tour of all the equipment 
and spaces available in the facility.  
 
Innovation Zone Training/Tutorial  
I received a training for the 3D printers in the Innovation Zone on the 22nd 
of November. I am grateful to have gotten a very hands-on utilization of the 
space. I believe this is an awesome space for any student, but I really look 
forward to targeting management students to use this space for creative 
entrepreneurial efforts. 
 
General Assembly Team Bonding 
On the 22nd of November, some General Assembly members got together 
to play board games and enjoy some lovely catering from the Zoo. 
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Afterwards we headed to Holiday Bowl to do some bowling and christened 
our new team name as the “Speed Strikers”. 
 
Strategic Planning Committee 
We had a very productive Strategic Planning meeting where we outlined 
the final list of objectives that we want to bring to the General Assembly. 
We will be working on the key performance indicators and goals after the 
winter break.  

 
 


